
LUX Service Update – M/V Xin Chong Qing v.0178S – Paranagua S/B omission 

EUA Advisory 

May 14, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer,    

Please be advised, due to vessel delays in Europe and to maintain schedule integrity, M/V Xin Chong 

Qing v.0178S will omit her Paranagua Southbound call. This decision has been made to prevent 

further disruption to the vessel’s schedule. 

Paranagua import cargo will be discharged on the Paranagua Northbound call, 23 May 2025 (ETA). 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 

found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
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